
 

 

 
 

 

Dates For Your Diary  
Here are some dates for your 
diary: - 
 

• 20th December end of 
term  

• Term starts Thursday 5th 
January 2023 

•  13th January Swimming starts for Robins Class  
 

Christmas Play  
Thank you to everyone who came and supported our 
Christmas play and thank you to the children for a 
wonderful performance.  
The Friends of the school raised £293.14 on the raffle 
and refreshments.  

 
Christingle Service  
The children enjoyed learning about the 

meaning of Christingle and thank you to 
everyone who 
attended. The 
Cornet group 
were amazing 
playing for the 
first time in 
front of an 
audience.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Pantomime Pinocchio 

Thank you to the friends of the school for 
providing refreshments at the pantomime 

and for paying for the Coach. The children had a lovely 
time (oh, yes, they did !!!!!).  
 
 

 
Christmas Lunch  

On Wednesday the children enjoyed a Christmas lunch 
and owls class show cased their percussion playing by 
accompanying Christmas songs for the whole school to 
join in with. A huge thankyou to Lynn for a fantastic 
lunch. 
 
 

Swimming  
 Robins (Years 3-6) will be starting 
swimming on Friday 13th January until 24th 

March. We have been advised that no jewellery is 
allowed in the swimming pool, hats should be worn if 
your child has long hair and your child should ideally 
have a pair of goggles. 
 
PE  
Robins will be having PE on a Thursday with the 
Staindrop Sports coach and Blackbirds and Owls will be 
having PE on a Friday afternoon with a sports coach. 
Please ensure that your child has their PE kit in school at 
the start of the term and these will be sent home at the 
end of the half term.   
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Christmas parties and a Special visitor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
After school Clubs  
Monday – Art 
Tuesday – Board Games 
Wednesday – Cookery 
Thursday – Homework 
Friday – Creative Stories 
 

To book your child into after school club or breakfast 
club, please send an email to:  
butterknowle@durhamlearning.net 
 

 

 

We would like to wish you all a 

Merry Christmas and a happy 

new year for 2023.  

From the staff and children at 

Butterknowle Primary School. 
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